Item 8c – Update on Planning Enforcement Matters

- Recent matters have been brought to the attention of the Parish Council in relation to land adjacent to Hydon Farm and more recently 5 Hydestile Cottages.
- It is noted that the residents who contacted the council with concerns about a static caravan on land adjacent to Hydon Farm were both advised to contact Waverley Planning Enforcement Team, and given the details to enable this.
- The latter report relates to a council owned property where it was felt that construction of a
 drive had been undertaken without planning permission. The resident was asked to report
 the matter to the Planning Enforcement Team and the following message was received as a
 result of that report.

Dear PC,

I have been asked to updated you regarding the driveway at the above address. As the property is council owned, I have passed the investigation of this matter to our Housing department and they will be conducting an inspection to see what further action needs to take place.

Kind regards,

Lauren Kitson

Planning Enforcement Technician

Waverley Borough Council

- It is also worth noting that Surrey County Council have issued the resident with an illegal crossover letter.
- Further updates will be reported to members as they are available.